08 January 2021

Notice

According to the instructions of the Monetary Authority of Macao, effective 1 January
2021, HSBC Macau has implemented electronic clearing services for cheques with QR
codes. If your existing cheque book is non-QR coded, please visit our branch to order
new QR code cheque book at your earliest convenience.

For any enquiries, please contact HSBC Wealth and Personal Banking Hotline at (853)
8599 2888.
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